
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
Funding announced for Sea Lake facilities 
18 April 2016   

Funding has been announced for the extension of the existing Netball/Tennis courts, resurfacing 
new area with acrylic surface, upgrading the court lighting and the installation of compliant court 
drainage at the Sea Lake/Nandaly Football Netball Club.   

The Member for Northern Victoria, Steve Herbert, announced a $100,000 Country Football Netball 
grant on Friday 15 April.  This gives Sea Lake/Nandaly Football Netball Club the opportunity to 
update tired facilities and build the club they need. 

“This is a significant win for the Town of Sea Lake, the Sea Lake/Nandaly Football Netball Club and 
the broader community. These upgrades will give local netballers and tennis players the opportunity 
to show their best, everyone deserve equal facilities no matter where they live. This announcement   
comes on the back of welcome recent funding announcements for Charlton, Donald, Green Lake, 
Nullawil and Wycheproof”, said Mayor, Cr Reid Mather.  

“The Country Football Netball Program gives local clubs all over Victoria the facilities to attract more 
members and thrive, no matter where they’re based”, said Minister for Sport, John Eren.  

For more information or to apply online, visit www.sport.vic.gov.au 

End release  
For further information contact Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520  

 


